
 
 

         
      
 
      CFALA Names Tatev Stepanyan 
      October Volunteer of the Month 
 

 
The CFA review program administered by CFALA and 
USC requires a lot of effort on the part of both the 
candidates and those who run the program. By helping 
administer the program and serving as the Mentor 
Program coordinator for Level 1 candidates, Tatev 
Stepanyan is one of the people who make the highly 
regarded program work. 

 
Stepanyan, who has been named CFALA’s volunteer 
of the month for October, is a Senior Associate in the 
Business Valuation practice at Deloitte Financial 
Advisory Services LLP.  She specializes in valuation 
services of enterprise, intangible assets, common 

stock, options, and debt instruments for publicly traded and privately held entities 
involving merger and acquisition transactions, management strategic planning, 
financial reporting, tax compliance, and litigation support. 
 
“Volunteering is a rewarding way to contribute to the growth of our local society 
as well as shape my personal brand” Stepanyan said. 
 
“My involvement especially with the Mentor Program is very fulfilling as it helps 
the new candidates quickly integrate within the CFA program, improves my 
leadership skills, and also serves as a great networking platform for everyone 
involved.” 
 
Stepanyan, who also maintains CFALA’s Facebook page, obtained her 
Bachelors Degrees in Finance and Accounting from USC. She has passed all 
three levels of the CFA Program and will be eligible for the CFA charter upon 
completion of the required work experience. 

 


